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CDK expresses its sincere sympathy and condolences to the 

victims of the earthquake in Kumamoto. We pray for all the 

victims quick recovery from damage. 

 

 We really appreciate help, support and warm words of 

encouragement. From all your help, we have pulled together 

and repaired our office and factory. And we have revived 100% 

commercial operation since June 15th. 

 We would like to take this time to thank you for all of 

encouragement, support and assistance we received from you. 

 

 We will use all of our experience of recovery to improve the 

emergency management system and to be tolerant of disaster. 

We would like to ask for your continuous support.    

 

Best wishes in your future business endeavors. 

 


